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Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Nolan P Espinda PSD Support Yes

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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Tuesday, February 13, 2015, 03:15 PM 


State Capitol, Conference Room 224 


 


Chairs Thielen and Espero, Vice Chairs Galuteria and Baker, and Members of the Committees: 


The Department of Public Safety (PSD) strongly supports Senate Bill (SB) 1021, which 


proposes to remove the public funds restriction and appropriate general funds for construction of the 


State Law Enforcement Memorial.  Across Hawaii, men and women of Federal, State and County 


law enforcement agencies work hard to ensure the health, safety and welfare of our communities.  In 


2011, the Hawaii State Legislature recognized the sacrifices made by those law enforcement officers 


who have given their last full measure by authorizing the construction of a “Fallen Officers 


Memorial”.  This modest measure will show our commitment to honor their memory and forever 


signify to their families and loved ones our enduring Aloha. 


Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony. 
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Friday, February 13, 2015, 03:15 PM 

State Capitol, Conference Room 224 

 

Chairs Thielen and Espero, Vice Chairs Galuteria and Baker, and Members of the Committees: 

The Department of Public Safety (PSD) strongly supports Senate Bill (SB) 1021, which 

proposes to remove the public funds restriction and appropriate general funds for construction of the 

State Law Enforcement Memorial.  Across Hawaii, men and women of Federal, State and County 

law enforcement agencies work hard to ensure the health, safety and welfare of our communities.  In 

2011, the Hawaii State Legislature recognized the sacrifices made by those law enforcement officers 

who have given their last full measure by authorizing the construction of a “Fallen Officers 

Memorial”.  This modest measure will show our commitment to honor their memory and forever 

signify to their families and loved ones our enduring Aloha. 

Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony. 
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Present at
 Hearing

Guy Orogo HPD Support Yes

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
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 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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